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IT IS TIME THAT Members of  the Queensland parliament stoped playing God with our
 Mothers and their Unborn and put the Proposed Pine 
legislation off the agenda (scrap it) put your efforts into real legislation that will help
 struggling Familys get full time Jobs!  This waste of time  by Pine and others is flying in
 the face of what the majority of Queenslanders want. Leave the current laws alone and
 help to protect unborn.
Please do not kill the helpless!!
Ron Munn,

Health (Abortion Law Reform) 
Amendment Bill 2016
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